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To whom it may concern, 
  In response to the complaint filed on August 25th 2023 by Glen Morgan with the PDC, 
the Washington State Progressive Party has been asked to provide a response and a reason for the 
late filing cited.  The reason is simply that we were young after a changing of the guard and had 
extremely high turnover in the treasurer position, as well as a steep learning curve for those brave 
enough to take on the task.  As far as I know the issues have been remedied to the degree possible 
under the circumstances.  It may be helpful to note that the Washington Progressive Party no longer 
exists as a legal entity at this time.  We were also asked to indicate if we participated in the election 
of that time period.  At the time we were actively endorsing candidates, which I believe constitutes 
participation. 
 
Sincerely, 
Tyler Vega 
Previously acting Vice-Chair 
Washington State Progressive Party 
 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/a/contacts/13053944111

